
	

	

	

 

CHURCH BELFRY 
and BELL 

RESTORED. 

… “and it was GOOD”…  
On March 9, 2017 works commenced to repair and renovate 
the GP Union Church Belfry roof and the broken Bell Cable. 
On behalf of all our Church Members I wish to extend our 
appreciation to our GP MENS SHED, their President Mr Bob 
Williamson, Builder and Co worker Mr Barry Virtue and an 
“almighty” appreciation to Mr Gary Collins for his wonderful 
work and dedication to the project. 
This project was completed on Thursday June 1 and this 
Sunday the Bells will once again ring for the call of worship at 
8.00am. All welcome. 
Phil Morehead, GP Union Church. 


